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Effective April 2, 2024

BCPS and Harford Hills Elementary Food Policy Update

Breakfast

In accordance with BCPS Wellness Policy 5470, Office of Health Services, and Food and
Nutrition Services, students MAY NOT bring breakfast from home or outside
restaurants/drive-thrus to be consumed at school. Free breakfast is provided to all
students upon arrival; for the health and safety of our students and staff only provided
items are to be eaten in the classroom for breakfast. Additionally, specialty drinks
such as shakes, frozen beverages, smoothies, and the like are not permitted and
should be consumed by students prior to school arrival.

Lunch

We understand that there are times that a student may forget their lunch; in these
circumstances lunch is available in the cafeteria, or you may bring the child’s lunch
box to the office. At an appropriate time, your student will be contacted by our staff to
pick up their lunch. To avoid disruption and adhere to policy standards and can pose a
health concern to others. No student lunch deliveries or drop-offs of take-out, fast
food, specialty drinks, etc. should occur.




